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In this issue: 

• Branch Meeting, 6th February  

• Meet your 2024 Branch Committee  

• RCN Congress 2024  

• New for 2024 - ‘NSW Blog’ 

• LGBTQ+ History Month  



Say ‘hello’ to you Branch Committee for 2024  

Branch Chair  

Hi, my name is Catherine Apiaka. I am Charge Nurse at       

Chadwick Lodge working for Elysium Healthcare in Milton 

Keynes. I am also an RCN Steward.  

I am very honoured to take on the role of Branch Chair this year. 

 

 

 

Secretary  

 

 

 

 

     

 

Treasurer also the LGBTQ committee member at present  



Branch Meeting  

6th February  

13.00pm-15.00pm 

Academic Centre  

Milton Keynes University Hospital  

Please join us for our first branch meeting of the year.  

It is a time for you as members to meet your new branch committee for 2024 and 

hear the branch plan of events for 2024. 

It is also a time for you to come and ask questions and find out more information 

about your branch.  

You can raise issues that you may have in your work place. 

It is also a good place to find out what is happening within the RCN as a whole, 

plans for 2024, and how you as members can be involved.  

We are also happy to answer any questions you may have regarding RCN  

/congress/


mailto:sharon.mitchel@reps.rcn.org.uk
https://lgbtplushistorymonth.co.uk/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Student Nurses, Nurses, Healthcare Assistants,                                                                               

Assistant Practitioners, Nursing Associates                                                  

and retired members — are you a budding writer, would you like to 

write an article or share your pictures of activities you are involved 

in as part of the RCN? 

Then please contact:                                                                                  

sharon.mitchel@rep.rcn.org.uk  

You can find out more about the branch and get in touch by going to                                       

the Milton Keynes branch page at 

mailto:sharon.mitchel@reps.rcn.org.uk
/southeast

